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Dear Sir or Madam 
 

NOTIFICATION OF ESSENTIAL MAINTENANCE WORKS 
A1 Southbound Newark to Gonerby Moor 

 
 

I am writing to let you know that we will be carrying out survey work on the A1 between 
Newark and Gonerby Moor. 
 
During our scheme of work, we will carry out pavement investigation surveys. 
 
The information we gather during these surveys will provide important maintenance 
data which we will use to develop further schemes along the A1.  
 
When will the work take place?  
 
We plan to survey the area on Monday 19th October and Tuesday 20th October. We 
will deliver our works overnight between 9pm and 6am 
 
Please note that our planned works are subject to change due to weather conditions or 
unforeseen circumstances.  
 
How will the work affect traffic? 
 
To maintain a safe environment for our workforce and motorists, we will work under a 
full southbound carriageway closure between Newark and Gonerby Moor.  
 
During all road closures we will put in place fully signed diversion routes which have 
been agreed with the Local Authority. All carriageways will be open, as usual, outside 
our working hours.  
 
Covid-19 Impact on essential road users 
 
All our sites have strict safeguarding measures, in line with Public Health England 
guidance, to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and none of our sites are open to the 
public. All construction projects are closely monitored, and the situation is kept under 
constant review.  
 

http://www.highwaysengland.co.uk/


   

This scheme of work is essential to the strategic road network, however if you have any 
concerns about the impact our work may have on essential supplies during these 
unprecedented times then please contact us.    
 
Contact Us 
 
If you have any questions about this work, you can contact our Highways England 
Customer Contact Centre as follows: 
 

• Email:  info@highwaysengland.co.uk 

• Telephone:  0300 123 5000  
 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and will do our very best to complete the 
work as quickly as possible, keeping disturbances and noise to a minimum.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Karen Moore 
Programme Development Manager  
Highways England 
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